
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

11th October 2024 
Dear families,  

Thank you for your support this week with #HelloYellow - World Mental Health Day.  

 

There are lots of resources available for parents on the Young minds website for you to be  

able to support your child’s mental health – there is phone help line and a chat function too.   

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/     

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/parents-helpline/  

 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week!  

 
Class 1 Izaiah F 

Class 2 Mehtab S 

Class 3 Ella-Rose P 

Class 4 Samar S 

Class 5 Alaska S 

Class 6 Kirthik SAB 

Class 7 Tyler S 

Class 8 Ansel M 

Class 9 Deja-Mae TM 

Class 10 Rhia DSDV 

Class 11 Francis B 

Class 12 Oliver B 

Class 13 Lily Rose W 

Class 14 

Dates for your diary this ½ term 

 

Friday 18th October – school photos  

 

Friday 25th October – break up for ½ term 

holiday  

 

#Hello Yellow  
It’s brighter together! World Mental Health Day  

Thank you for supporting World Mental Health Day – our 
school was definitely brighter on Thursday! 

SCHOOL DINNER 

MENU NEXT 

WEEK IS WEEK 1 

please see the school 

website for our new 

school dinner menu 

Thank you for your support, have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher  

 

Dates for your diary after ½ term  

 

Monday 4th November – school reopens 

at 8:40am 
 

Monday 11th November – Odd socks Day to 

start ‘Anti-bullying Week’  

 

Tuesday 12th November – Parent’s Evening 

Drop in 3:30-4:30pm  

 

Friday 22nd November – Bring an item for the 

Winter Fair - non-uniform day!  

 

Friday 29th November – Bring a full bottle for 

the Winter Fair – non-uniform day! 

 

Friday 6th December – Winter Fair 4:30-

6:30pm  

 

Friday 13th December – Eastfield’s Christmas 

day (Christmas jumper day / Christmas dinner / 

Christmas parties)  

 

Tuesday 17th December – Early Phase 

Christmas Concert (Class 1,2,3,4) at St 

Matthew’s Church at approx. 10:30 (time to be 

confirmed) 

 

Friday 20th December – Break up for 

Christmas 1:45pm  

 
 
 
 

 

Reading Books – we need your child to read 
their reading book every night and for you to 

sign your child’s reading record! 
Reading Books are changed weekly  

on a Friday 

SCHOOL PHOTOS – On Friday we will be having the school 

photographer in school, each child will have an individual photo taken. 

Children with brothers or sisters in school will also have a group photo 

taken (only those brothers / sisters who attend Eastfield Primary School).   

This week our Y6 children have lived the school’s values of 
opportunity, resilience and pride! They have spent 4 nights 
away from home at PGL, Liddington. They have enjoyed trying 
new activities, new foods and many children have made new 
friendships too! 
 
Residentials are important to the Governors of Eastfield, and 
we are now in the process of organising and sending out 
information for our Y2 overnight residential in January.  
 
Our value of opportunity is important, and teachers are 
currently planning visits and visitors so that our curriculum can 
have context and purpose – we want to bring our curriculum 
to life! 
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